
                                                                                        

 TCS/GEN/137/2025-26                                                                                                                03-03-2025                                                                                                                                  

                                                    C I R C U LA R  
            VALUE OF THE MONTH: PERSEVERANCE مثابرة 

 SUBJECT: School Bus Cancellation 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Central School, Dubai! 

 

We would like to inform you that if you wish to cancel the school transport for your child for the 

next academic year 2025-26, you are required to fill out the Bus Cancellation Form attached to 

this circular.  

Please note that those who cancel the school transport will not be able to resume it again in the 

current academic year. 

Please do ensure that the completed cancellation form is submitted to the Foreman through 

email at imamudeen@centralschool.net on or before March 5th. The requisition for 

cancellation will not be accepted after the deadline. 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Muhammad Ali 

PRINCIPAL 

 


